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Year 3 News 

Year 3 have been learning lots of exciting new things about our theme 

‘Rotten Romans’. 

In Maths we have started to look more at the written method for 

multiplication and used it to multiply a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number. 

We have also started looking at division and using our times tables to help us 

divide a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number without remainders.  

In English we have continued with our story about “DumSpiro”. We have 

created story maps and actions, innovated our own narrative story and 

started writing our own version! 

In Science we have continued learning about forces and magnets. We have 

investigated how a toy car moves on different materials after being pushed 

and what items around our classrooms are magnetic.  

In Art we have sketched a portrait of ourselves as Romans using half of a 

photograph and have started looking at a local artist. We gave our opinion 

on different pieces of his work and then tried sketching a portrait in his style. 

We have also worked as a team in our PSHE lessons to design a garden 

decoration and we presented our ideas to the rest of the class. In computing 

we have started our own research about the Romans so that we can make a 

PowerPoint presentation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What we are learning next 

We will continue to write the rest of our Roman narrative story and we will 

then move on to myths! 

In Maths we will be moving onto finding different amounts of money and 

working out change!  


